
From: Sunnie Harmon <sunnie@lobbysc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: John@lobbysc.comJohn@lobbysc.com 

Date: 5/6/2013 2:40:15 PM
Subject: S. 163

Katherine,

Let me know if any of you have any questions regarding S. 163 or the amended language. The obscenity
language has been implemented in many states to keep unwanted films from qualifying for rebates. TX, NC, 
FL, KY and GA are just a handful that have implemented identical or similar language into their code of laws. 

We are here as a resource if there are any questions.

Thanks,

Sunnie Harmon
The SUNNIE Harmon & John DeWORKEN Group 
Government Relations & Advocacy 
PO Box 9793
Greenville, SC 29604
(864) 337.1584
http://www.lobbysc.com

Our Mission: Give each individual client a voice to affect change.
Our Vision: To be the state's most influential pro-business advocacy firm, giving each client the personalized attention it needs to reach 
its goals.
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